
 

 

 

LETTER OF AGENCY 
January 30, 2015 
 
 
FCC ID:  IKQFMTD3PRO 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Intertek Testing Services (Mr. Terry Chan / Koo Wai Ip / 
Kenneth Wong) to act on our behalf in front of the Federal Communications Commission with 
respect to all matters relating to certification of equipment under Part 15 and Part 18 of the 
FCC Rules. 
 
Any and all acts carried out by Intertek Testing Services (Mr. Terry Chan / Koo Wai Ip / Kenneth 
Wong) on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our own. This authorization expires 
on January 30, 2016. 
 
This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act. We, Scosche 
Industries, Inc., are not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the 
Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 USC853a, and no party (as defined in §1.2002(b) of CFR 47,2004) to 
the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that section. 
 
         
Sincerely, 
         

 
 
Mark Larson 
Sr. Product Manager 
on behalf of:  Scosche Industries 
805/486-4450 ext. 127 
 


